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From: webmasterfglpuc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactXhePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 106899 
Received: 5/12/2016 11:10:47 AM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 106899 AT:05-12-2016 at 11:10 AM 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: Comment 

NAME: Ms. Kathleen Brauer-Bell § 
3C 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes "Q ^ 

MAILING ADDRESS: O 

• 7419 Briarpatch Lane ^ 
• Cincinnati "Ẑ  
• Cincinnati, Ohio 45236 
• United States 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

. Home: 5139842355 

. Alternative: 5134551749 
• Fax: NA 

E-MAIL: chrisand kate(a),hotmail.com 

INDUSTRY:Gas 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

(no utility company name provided?) 
(no account name provided?) 
(no service address provided?) 
(no service phone number provided?) 
(no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

Duke Energy is proposing an extensive pipeline extension right through a densely populated area 
of nice neighborhoods in Sycamore Township. Please note, the neighbors and community 
members here are VEHEMENTLY opposed to having a gas pipeline extension built through 
such a densely populated area. It will adversely affect our neighborhoods in too many ways to 



count, with increased and prolonged construction and traffic congestion, the potential for 
accidents, leaks, and explosions near schools and homes, and a decrease in our homes' values. 
Please make note of the very active, high sentiment against this proposed project here in our 
communities. It's something everyone is talking about, and no one wants. Please do not approve 
this project plan. These are beautiful neighborhoods, and the communities here will neither 
benefit from the pipeline extension, nor support it. This project will result in lawsuits, 
neighborhood exodus, and resulting economic ramifications, and potentially much worse. Please 
respond to assure me you have heard this concern and will weigh it carefully. 


